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Head of Computing  
For September 2024 
Full time and permanent 
MPS / UPS plus TLR 2b (£5,350) 
The Governors are seeking to appoint a dynamic, committed and high-quality colleague to lead 
Computing at The Chantry School. 
 
The successful candidate will: 

• Be an outstanding practitioner with the ability to help lead the further development of 
teaching, learning and the curriculum within the department 

• Have a passion for Computing education, and the ability to communicate this to a wide 
range of pupils with differing needs and abilities 

• Have the ability to motivate and inspire staff and pupils, with a proven track record of 
excellent results and impact within their current department 

• Have the ability to give clear direction in the leadership and teaching of Computing 

• Excellent leadership skills in management, organisation, interpersonal and IT skills 

• The capacity to work collaboratively as part of a team 

• Be able to evidence their contribution to raising attainment within their current working 
environment 

 
We offer: 

• The opportunity to work at a high achieving school with pupils who are keen to learn 
• A fantastic community of parents and children who deserve the best 
• High quality support and professional development to ensure you succeed   
• A school that is committed to trying to ensure a life/work balance 

The Chantry School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare and safety of children and 
young people and expect all staff to share this commitment.  The successful candidate will be subject to 

Enhanced DBS check and satisfactory references. 

 
Further details can be obtained from the school website 
Closing date:  9:00 am, Monday 26th February 2024 
Interviews: w/c 4th March 2024 
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